
THE ARAB UPRISINGS

The Arab Spring (Arabic: Ø§Ù„Ø±Ø¨ÙŠØ¹ Ø§Ù„Ø¹Ø±Ø¨ÙŠ) was a series of anti-government protests, uprisings, and
armed rebellions that spread across North Africa and the .

In his thesis, Webeaucracy : The Collaborative Revolution, Stevens put forth that unlike writing, printing, and
telecommunications, "collaborative internet utilities" denote a sea-change in the ability of crowds to effect
social change. Civil war soon followed. The dramatic protests eventually forced Mubarak, who had ruled for
30 years, out of office. Contrary to expectations the revolutions were not led by Islamists: Even though the
Islamists were certainly present during the uprisings, they never determined the directions of these
movementsâ€”after all, there was hardly any central leadership in any of the uprisings. Most notably, in Egypt,
where early changes arising from the Arab Spring gave many hope after the ouster of President Hosni
Mubarak , authoritarian rule has apparently returned. People in republican regimes like Egypt and Tunisia
wanted to overthrow the president, but other than free elections they had little idea what to do next. After the
Syrian government killed and imprisoned Arab Spring protesters, the country split into factions and sectarian
violence broke out. Video footage of his death was seen by millions online. In June , Morsi is elected
president, but is removed from power by coup in July  October 20, Libyan dictator Colonel Muammar Gaddafi
is captured by rebels, tortured and killed. In October , Tunisians participated in a free election to choose
members of a council tasked with drafting a new constitution. Al Jazeera. Meanwhile, divisions in the
international community made it unlikely that international military intervention, which had proved decisive in
Libya, would be possible in Syria. Trinity University. In Syria protests calling for the resignation of Pres.
Syrian President Bashar al-Assad: Facing down rebellion. Revolutions Revolutions have brought about some
of the most radical transformations in world history and politics. Officially, the country has a constitutional
monarchy form of government, but personal freedoms remain limited. People and collaborative internet
utilities can be described as actor-networks; the subitizing limit and history suggests people left to their own
devices cannot fully harness the mental power of crowds; Metcalfe's law suggests that as the number of nodes
increases, the value of collaborative actor-networks increases exponentially; collaborative internet utilities
effectively increase the subitizing limit; and at some macro scale, these interactive collaborative
actor-networks can be described by the same rules that govern Parallel Distributed Processing resulting in
crowd sourcing that acts as a type of distributed collective consciousness. Sudanese President Omar al-Bashir
announced that he would not seek reelection in he ultimately retracted his announcement and ran anyway , []
as did Iraqi Prime Minister Nouri al-Maliki , whose term was to end in , [] although there were violent
demonstrations demanding his immediate resignation in  His death on 4 January [79] brought together various
groups dissatisfied with the existing system, including many unemployed, political and human rights activists,
labor, trade unionists, students, professors, lawyers, and others to begin the Tunisian Revolution. After
evading capture for several weeks, Qaddafi was killed in Surt in October as rebel forces took control of the
city. An hour later he doused himself with gasoline and set himself afire. The Middle East and North Africa
used texting, emailing, and blogging only to organize and communicate information about internal local
protests. Bahrain: Shouting in the Dark. Introduction 1The Tunisian uprising of December ushered in what
seemed to be a new political phase in the Arab world, namely the beginnings of the unravelling of Arab
autocracy. A democratically chosen president and prime minister took office in December  The Internet
assumes the role of totemic religious figurehead uniting the members of society through mechanical solidarity
forming a collective consciousness. Some Islamist groups initially were even reluctant to join in the protests,
and the major religious groups in Egyptâ€”Salafis, al-Azhar, and the Coptic Churchâ€”initially opposed the
revolution. May 22, Police beat thousands of pro-democracy protesters in Morocco. All political parties
promised more jobs but none came close to developing a program with concrete economic policies. Arab
Spring Timeline Here are the key events in the Arab Spring, in chronological order: December 17, Mohamed
Bouazizi sets himself on fire outside a local government office in an act of protest after being arrested by
police for not having a permit to run a vegetable stall. What did the Arab Spring accomplish? By the end of
the month, the mass protest movement had been stifled. The TNC struggled to restart the Libyan economy,
establish functional institutions of government, and exert control over the many autonomous regional and
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tribal militias that had participated in the rebellion against Qaddafi. This has contributed, in part, to the
ongoing worldwide refugee crisis, which has seen thousands flee Libya, most often by boat across the
Mediterranean Sea, with hopes of new opportunities in Europe. The government vowed to act on the
recommendations for reform included in the report.


